
Historia Submissions Requested 
 
Dear Members 
  
The Australian Council of PHAs (ACPHA) is preparing a third edition of Historia, our very well 
received email newsletter. Historia keeps members up to date with what is happening within the 
ACPHA membership and what is happening in the wider industry. When appropriate it will also be 
sent to ‘stakeholders’ including potential employers so they can see the range of activities 
professional historians are involved in. 

  
Content  may include: 
 

News and events 
Recent publications 
Member profiles 
Industry announcements 
Resources or useful articles 
Partnership information 
Case studies 
Articles that members have been featured in 
Recently accredited members 
Websites of interest 
Award winners 
Recent exhibitions that members have been involved in 

 
 Written pieces should be approx. 500 words in length and submitted in a word document.  Images 
in a jpeg format are welcome and should be forwarded as separate attachments to an email.  Bullet 
points and hyperlinks can also be included in the article. 
  
The closing date for submissions is 12 February 2013.  Please forward articles or send any questions 
you might have to newsletter@historians.org.au 
  
ACPHA would very much appreciate the assistance of Members to make this initiative as successful 
as possible.  We see it as a valuable tool for sharing information as well as promoting all PHAs and 
the wider history community.  
 

mailto:newsletter@historians.org.au

